MU Diocesan Celebration Service 11th July
My Dear Friends, I hope you are all keeping safe in this unusual time.  We are holding a Diocesan Celebration on the 11th July, as we have not been able to meet up for a Diocesan Eucharist, I felt it would be good to extend this Service to cover the whole Diocese and make it a celebration of all that the MU have done.  To that end, with the kind technical support of Rev. Simon White of Morpeth we propose producing a YouTube service and we would like you to help.  What we need is a short video clip or photo of an aspect of MU life.  The easiest way is to use the camera function on a smart phone or tablet, and then send it to me then we can put everything together.  Things you might want to consider, putting a care bag together or shoe box, enjoying fellowship over a strawberry tea, knitting toys (following the guidelines of course) or baking cakes, this is our chance to show how wonderful the MU is!
I would also be grateful for any hymn suggestion, if you could get everything back to me by Friday 26th June I would be most grateful.

If possible could you save your picture or video clip to this folder https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1iPcg4P16nToCorr30JzF-hd6ElqXQRmP?usp=sharing
We might not be able to use everything but it would be wonderful to have a good variety to choose from.
Thank you for your support in this, lets praise God together!

Sarah
Rev Sarah Moon
Interim Minister Killingworth Parish
0191 268 0271     0770 326 8450
Usual day off Friday. 


